

September 21, 2023

ROBERT W. ANCTIL
DANIELLE H. BURKE
AMY B. COLLINS
GINA M. DESROCHERS
SCOTT J. ERIKSEN
CHARLES A. PERKINS, JR.

Via Email: zba@grotonma.gov

Mr. Bruce Easom Chairperson Zoning Board of Appeals ("ZBA") Town of Groton 173 Main Street Groton, MA 01450

RE: The Groton Farms

500 MG LLC

Application for Comprehensive Permit

Dear Chairperson Easom and Members of the Board:

This letter is written pursuant to the request of the Groton Zoning Board of Appeals following its regularly scheduled meeting of September 20, 2023 ("Meeting"). At the Meeting the ZBA requested that 500 MG LLC extend the time frames as established by Mass. G. L. c. 40B, §21, and 760 CMR 56.05(3) up to and including October 13, 2023. As such the public hearing shall close on October 13, 2023. The Groton ZBA shall then have up to 40 days to issue the decision.

Should you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact me.

Very sincerely yours, Applicant 500 MG LLC

By: Robert W. Anctil Its Attorney

Cc: Attorney Christopher Alphen: chris@bbhslaw.net

John B. Amaral, Manager

Leslie French